
Thursday, May 26, 2016

Greetings! 
This Sunday is the Feast of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ. Read on for this week's
news and announcements!

Click here for the bulletin. Note: The newest bulletin may be posted within a day or so. Also
download Bringing Home the Word.

Parish News
SVDP Pancake Breakfast TIME CORRECTION
The St. Vincent de Paul Pancake Breakast will be held Sunday June 5, immediately after both
Masses (Please ignore the time error published in this weekend's bulletin, which said it started
at noon). Cost is a free will donation.

Explore the Sunday Gospel
All adults are welcome to spend an hour on Sunday mornings exploring the meaning and depth
of the Sunday Gospel. The session is led by Kevin Kiely, MA Theo. Sessions begin at 9:15am
in Rm. 206 of the Moisant Center. Session dates: June 5, 12, 19, 26, plus more dates TBA.

Hospitality Ministry Training
Immediately after the 10:30 Mass on June 5th, there will be a 30 minute training session for all
ushers, greeters, lift operators and information desk attendants.  We are reorganizing these
ministries and leaders will be on hand to explain the new duties and responsibilities of these
ministries as well as how to use the online scheduling.  If you wish to continue to serve in these
ministries or are interested in joining these ministries please plan on attending either of these
two sessions.  Anyone over the age of 14 are encouraged to participate and families are
especially welcome to help out.

BASIC "Theology of the Body" Study
Our Young Adult Ministry (BASIC) will be re-visiting a "Theology of the Body" study...starting
NOW... we call it TOB (Tobe). We meet every Wednesday evening at 7pm in the most
comfortable room on the campus (Moisant Center #201). All young adults are invited to join
us. To see weekly info, please join our Facebook Page, "BASIC Catholics SW". Right now our
regulars (about 10 YA's) range in age from 20 to 33, and attend many parishes. It is comfortable
to walk in. Just come!!

Faith Formation 2016-2017
Registration for Faith Formation 2016-2017 now open! I hope your children will join us for Life
Kids, First Communion Preparation, EDGE (middle school ministry), Life Teen (high school
ministry) and Confirmation. Sessions will start October 2, register early for reduced rate. To
register, click here!
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Registration for VBS is Now Open
Join us for VBS this June 20 through 24 for an amazing cave adventure with "Cave Quest". To
register your child, or if your teen would like to volunteer, click here.

HELP WANTED: VBS is looking for someone with a creative eye to help decorate for our "Cave
Quest" adventure. If you have a vision, please contact Mayra Mendoza
at mmendoza@rcparish.org or at the parish office. 

Preschool Summer Camps- DATE CHANGE
The first preschool summer camp session will be June 27-30, NOT June 20-23 as previously
stated. This is to encourage children to attend Vacation Bible School, which will be held June
20-24. The other dates for preschool summer camps are July 4-7, August 1-4, and August 8-11.
For more info, click here.

Resurrection ministry donates 150 baby blankets
Mary's Cousins Prayer Shawl Ministry at RCP does much more than just prayer shawls. For
example, they recently donated 150 baby blankets to Catholic Charities. For a great article on
this humble ministry, click here.

Upcoming Events

Sun. May 29 - No Child Care at 10:30 AM
There will be no child care available on Sunday at the 10:30 AM Mass.

Mon. May 30 - Memorial Day
The parish office will be closed in honor of Memorial Day. We will open as normal on Tuesday.

Wed. June 1 - First Wednesday Music Night
7:30-8:30pm. Come enjoy an hour of free live Christian music in the church, by our music
director Mychal, his wife Theresa, and choir. They would love to share their talents with you in a
casual setting. Come and listen, sing, praise, and enjoy the music. You are welcome to stop by
anytime and bring your family and friends.

Sun. June 5 - SVDP Pancake Breakfast
In Rossman Hall following the 8am and 10:30am Masses. (Please ignore time error in bulletin).
Cost--free will donation.

Sun. June 5 - Free Blood Pressure Screening
Hosted by the Health Ministry in Rossman Hall following the 8am and 10:30am Masses.

Sun. June 5 - Hospitality Ministry Training
Right after the 10:30am Mass.

Pastor's Corner

Article: Pope Francis: Christians live God's love with joy, astonishment
-Fr. Bill
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